
 

 

 
 

4th April 2019 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 13 DAY OF RECOLLECTION 
 

I am writing to let you know about the Year 13 Day of Recollection which will be on Wednesday 24th April 
2019. This is an important part of our school’s curriculum which gives students an opportunity to learn 

more about the Catholic Faith and reflect on some of the bigger questions in life. We have organised the 
day on an Inset day to ensure that no crucial lesson time is missed. Attendance is compulsory and we 

expect students to arrive for a 9am start and the day will conclude as normal at 3.30pm.  

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr T Edwards  
Pastoral Support Manager, Sixth Form 

 

 


